
 
         We hope that you find our monthly newsletter informative and useful.  Please feel free to give us your feedback and comments.  
         If there are any town related topics that you think would be good to hear more about in the newsletter, please give us a call 
         and let us know! 
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Friday Night Elizabeth Farmers Market 
Every Friday from 5:00pm to 9:00 pm join friends and family at 500 E. Kiowa Avenue for free family friendly entertainment.  The 
Elizabeth Brewing Company is hosting this summer-long event. Each Friday, a new band will be performing for your enjoyment.  
Vendors, food trucks, as well as beer and wine will be available.   Go to the Community menu on the top of our website homepage, 
highlight Community and scroll down to Town Events for updated information.  Find us at  www.townofelizabeth.org. 
We hope you have been able to attend and enjoy this fun event.  If not stop by and see what you are missing. 

Visit www.townofelizabeth.org  for current 
town employment opportunities. 

Budget Billing will no longer require an 
annual fee!  You can now opt to pay 
the same amount each month for your 
water bill at no extra charge.  Budget 
billing amounts are based on your 
average annual water usage calculated 
in December.  Visit 
www.townofelizabeth.org/utilitybilling 
for details and sign-up information. 

Elizabeth Police Department will be putting on the  
6th Annual Student Academy.  The Academy starts on 
September 1st, 2021. 
 
The Academy teaches community kids some important 
life skills, such as CPR, First Aid (with certification), 
basic vehicle operation and maintenance, gun safety, 
along with what Police Officers handle on a regular 
basis.  Students learn cyber safety including sexting, 
cyber scams, and ways to prevent it.  

For more information contact Sergeant Sean Bigler 
303-664-4664 X571 / townofelizabeth.org 

 

Do you know who is in Town Hall? 

Interim Town Administrator – Chris Lowe 
Town Clerk – Michelle Oeser 
Deputy Town Clerk – Harmony Malakowski 
Community Development Assistant – Pat Gonzales 
Finance Officer – Brian Murray  
Utility Billing / Front Desk – Allison Ritter 
We are all here to answer questions, get you to 
the correct department and assist you in any way 
we can. You can reach us from 8:00 am to 5:00 pm 
Monday through Friday. 
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Street Paving Project 2021 Updates: 

The Town of Elizabeth has Awarded the Street Paving Project to 
Native Suns Construction. They are located in Colorado Springs 
Colorado. Documentation of Trade Contractor Agreement, Notice 
of Award, Insurance, Bonds and Notice to Proceed will be 
completed the week of July 19th. A Preconstruction meeting has 
been held with all parties. Construction schedule and weekly 
meeting minutes will made public the week of July 26th. The 
project is scheduled to start the week of July 26th. Public Works 
will update the Town Website weekly with schedule, timing, 
coordination and contact information for any questions, concerns, 
or comments. 

If you have questions, contact Public Works Director -Mike Devol  
303-913-6453 / mdevol@townofelizabeth.org 
 

Keep your eyes open for information on upcoming 
Town Events 

Historic Walk and Talk - September 

Wine In the Pines - October 

Mayor’s Tree Lighting - December 

visit www.townofelizabeth.org for more information 
about events, meetings and more. 

 

SOMETHING FUN TO DO CLOSE TO HOME 

Have you visited the Elbert County Historical 
Society & Museum? 
 
This is a wonderful display of Elbert County’s 
history. The Museum calls it Window to the Past, 
Door to the Future. 
  
The Museum is located at 515 Comanche St., Kiowa, 
CO, 80117. 
https://elbertcountymuseum.org 
Regular summer hours starting Memorial Day 
Sunday through Labor Day Sunday 
1:00 pm to 4:00 pm, Thursday to Sunday. 

ramblerranch com/ 
   

     
     

     

In coordination with the Street Paving Project, 
mailbox kiosks will be installed at Pine Ridge St. and 
County Rd. 136 and at 303 Washington St. (public 
works lot).  

A special thank you to everyone who visited Town 
Hall for Dog Registration Day!  We had a great 
turnout!  For those that couldn’t make it, you are 
welcome to come by any weekday to register or 
renew your dog license.  It is a requirement for 
Town residents and helps our Police Department 
return lost pups to their homes.   

 

Town Board meetings will 
be back to in person only 
meetings beginning August 
10, 2021.  

 

p.2 

http://www.townofelizabeth.org/
https://elbertcountymuseum.org/

	August  2021 PAGE 1 updated
	August  newsletter page 2 updated

